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The special meeting of the Joint Boards 33, 34, 25, and 94 Mandated Trauma-Informed
Practices Training was held at Leman Middle School on Monday, February 5, 2024,

beginning at 6:00 p.m.

Board Members in Attendance
Rita Balgeman, Morgan Banasiak, Tom Doyle, Chad McLean, Sandra Garcia, Felicia
Gills, Matt Tibble, Lynn Kammes, Heather Armstrong, Dave Hempe, Dennis Peterson,
Jodi Krause, Andrew Drinnin, Bridgette Pederson, Gina Vlantis, Jack Buscemi, Bob
Brown, Lynn Casey-Maher, Penny Munoz, Rich Nagel, Gary Saake, and Jovany Zuniga
were present.
Jannette Hernandez, Dan Krasinski, Miguel Figueroa, Alisa Wolfe, Eric Rogers, and
Kathe Doremus were absent.

Public Comment
No public comment at this time.

Trauma-Informed Practices Training
Joint Boards of West Chicago District 33, Winfield District 34, Benjamin District 25, and
Community High School District 94 participated in the mandated trauma-informed
practices training. The training was conducted by Zaria Udeh and Hayley Mullen with
Robbins Schwartz firm.

Adjournment

If you have any questions regarding any of the information provided or wish to discuss
any of the items, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Respectfully,

Kristina Davis, Ed. S.

Kristina Davis,
ag Superintendent of Schools


